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As  You Sew,

So Shall You Rip

Members DisclosG 
Socl^.Hop Plans
Plans for another Sock- 
Hop are in store for the 
near futtire, reveals the 
F.H.A, members.
As this is the social 
function of the year, all 
young people will be in
vited*
The Sock-Hop will be in 

the gyipinasium and music 
will be furnished by re

cords.

Class Plans Breakfast

"The way to a man’s heart 
is through his, stomach*M* 
This is what the first 
year H, Ec, girls are be
ginning to recognize. 

After stud:/ing what food

stuffs they need, the num

ber of calories needed for 

their activities^ they 
will prepare various break
fast dishes, ..

Mrs. Batts Notes Tips
At the November meeting 
of the FHA, Mrs, Luther 
Batts gave a short program 
on care of the hands, the 
nails, and the hair,

A business session pre

ceded the program. The 

proposed Sock-Hop came up

for discussion and a com
mittee named for the event.

Girls Model Outfits
Following the devotion by 
the 10th grade boys and 
girls, the second year 
home economics girls pre
sented a fashion show at 
the November meeting of 
the PTA.
The program was given in 
the form of a dream with 
Katherine \iThitley as nar
rator, Each girl walked 
out of a Simplicity pat
tern book wearing the 
skirt and weskit or jumper 
that she had made in class.
Miss Edith Farmer, Miss 
Frances Wilson, and ¥,G, 
Edwards were in charge of 
the program.

”The man who cooks from 
the kitchen table is worse 
than a back seat driver,”’

All ladies are invited to 
enroll in the adiilt class 
which meets in the Home Ec, 
Dept, each Monday night at 
TjQO p.m.  ______________

To LooL Your LOVELIEST 
For The Thonksqivinq 
Holidays Visit

Boys, Girls Exchange 
Classwork

Junior and senior boys 
have exchanged classes 
id.th the third year home 
economics class for two 
weeks, so that they may 
gain a knowledge of basic 
home training.
Among the topics the boys 
will study will be table 
manners, social behavior, 
simple cookery, and simple 
sewing problems as sewing 
on buttons.

ADVISER ATTENDS MEETING 

Home economics adviser, 

Frances Wilson, attended 

earlier this month the 
North Carolina Home Eco
nomics Association meeting 
in Raleigh at State Col-
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